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To whom it may concern,

We are a group of past and the current TLNA presidents asking that the redistricting
commission keep TLN as a single district. In many ways I TLNA has had a model relationship
with our Alders working in a productive manner on Traffic, Parks, Development and Business
development. To separate out TLNA into two districts would make much of that work harder
and less effective for our Association. We believe that the geographical nature of our district
makes it especially important to have direct communication to a single alder and by
splitting the district it would diminish that relationship. 

Joe Lusson - Former TLNA President
Patty Prime - Former TLNA President
Jonny Hunter - Current TLNA President
-- 
Jonny Hunter
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